
 

 

Date:    03/17/2023 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

USA 

 

 

Subject:   Request for Change in FCC ID (§2.933)  

 

Reference:  Change in FCC ID 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Lucid USA, Inc requests a Change in Identification for a currently approved device. This application will 

establish a new FCC ID: 2AXZJ-K2B100 for purpose of installing the module in a host name: Center 

Console Controller (CCC) v2 and is not intended for sale to OEMs or end users.  

 

The original Grant for u-blox AG, under Original FCC ID: XPYJODYW374 with a Grant Date of 

12/02/2022 will remain in effect. An authorization letter from the original Grantee is attached. 

 

We attest that the equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name and FCC ID are 

different. There original test results are applicable and continue to be representative of this device. 

 

The following files are provided as attachments: 

 

• Cover letter giving permission from the original applicant for Change in FCC ID 

• External Photos showing no physical changes to the device 

• New FCC ID Label and label location 

• User’s Manual under new Grantee 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
_______________________ 

Signature  

 

Name:   Tommy Wong 

Title:   Technical Specialist, EMC Compliance Engineer 

Company Name: Lucid USA, Inc. 

Address:  7373 Gateway Blvd, Newark, CA 94560 

Phone:   (650) 802-8181 

E-Mail:   tommywong@lucidmotors.com  

 


